Coping and Bilingualism Research Study

We are seeking parents and children to volunteer for our research study.

- ✓ Is your child between the ages of 10 - 15 years old?
- ✓ Does your child speak English and Spanish?
- If you answered yes, then you might qualify to participate in a study looking at coping in bilingual youth
- ➤ This study is being conducted by Dr. Erin Rodríguez in the Department of Educational Psychology at UT Austin.
- ➤ The study will involve 3 visits. The 1st visit will last ~ 2.5-3 hours. The 2nd will last ~ 45-75 mins. The 3rd visit will last ~ 15 mins. The visits can take place at your home or at UT.
- ➤ Parents and children will be asked to complete questionnaires. Children will also complete some language and memory tasks.
- > You and your child will be compensated for your time.



Please contact the

Pediatric Coping & Language Lab

if interested!

Phone: (512) 475-7363



UT IRB Approved: 3/27/16

Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363 Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363	Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363 Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363	Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363	Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363 Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363	Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363	Bilingual Study (512) 475-7363 Bilingual Study